
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "jfarrell@basinenv.com"; "Foust, Bryan"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "jwalters@basinenv.com"; "rrunnels@basinenv.com"; "Ruth, Amy"; jamos@blm.gov;

Tucker, Shelly
Subject: Closure Approval 2RP-4190 Corral Canyon Federal #4 H Terrmination Request Report
Date: Monday, August 20, 2018 8:51:00 AM

Good Morning,
 
OCD has received your final C-141 and closure report for 2RP-4190, thank you! The closure has been approved.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 
 

From: John Farrell <jfarrell@basinenv.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 10:01 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Jody Walters' <sjwalters@basinenv.com>; 'Robbie Runnels' <rrunnels@basinenv.com>; 'Ruth,
Amy' <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>;
jamos@blm.gov; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: Corral Canyon Federal #4 H Terrmination Request Report
 
Good Morning Mike:
 
Basin Environmental Service Technologies, LLC (Basin) on behalf of XTO Energy (XTO) has prepared
this Termination Request Report for the Corral Canyon Federal #4 H site.
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The site is located at UL/P Sec. 5, UL/A Sec. 8 T25S R29E, lat. 32.152057 , long -103.998431 and the
NMOCD Reference Number ID is RP-4190.
 
The letter report contains a detailed site location description, a summary of the release, site
characterization information, subsequent remedial efforts and the placement of erosion controls.
 
Photo documentation of the release, the subsequent remedial efforts and placement of erosion
controls is provided.
 
Please contact me with any questions regarding this Termination Request Report.
 
Sincerely,
 
John P. Farrell


